
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/30/2018 8:51:22 AM
Subject: Re: Question

​Did you reach DOR?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:33 AM
 
To: Marla Walker
 
Cc: 'kevin@kevinbryant.com'; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Question 
 
Good Morning Marla,
 
I would like to reach out to our contact at SC DOR to see if they can help sort this out. Please let me know if you are 
okay with me contacting them. Most likely what will happen is I will contact them and they will have someone call you 
to get the information and then review the situation. We can’t guarantee that this will help, but it’s the best way we can 
assist.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Bryant, Kevin [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 9:28 AM
 
To: Marla Walker ; Catherine McNicoll ; Danny Varat 
Subject: Re: Question
 
Good to hear from you Marla. I have included our Columbia office in this e-mail. Maybe they can help find 
some information as to how you need to proceed.

Sincerely,
Kevin
 

Kevin L. Bryant
 
Lieutenant Governor of South Carolina
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625
 
www.kevinbryant.com
 
On Mon, May 7, 2018 at 12:11 PM, Marla Walker <marla.walker1993@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi,
 
 as of the first of April we have been helping and supporting an domestic abuse victim and her 16 month old 
daughter. AIM and several friends have helped, but none of the other services.
 
My question is how the SC Department of Revenue can send us a bill for Ken Walker, Inc., that is from 
12/1996 tax year? They say we owed $25 and with penalties and interest, the total is now $97.27.
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We do not or are required to keep records that long, so we have no way to dispute it.
 
Not sure who to ask about this.
 
Thanks,
 
Marla
 
 
--
Marla D. Walker, Associate Broker
 
Anderson Homes of South Carolina, Inc.
 
2810 E. North Avenue
Anderson, SC 29625

864-225-0222 Office
 
864-376-4115 Cell
 

www.SCHomeInfo.com
marla.walker1993@gmail.com
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